
 
January 24, 2018 

Karen Garrett
Hudson, Cisne & Co, LLP 
11025 Anderson Dr Ste 300
Little Rock, AR 72212 2472

Dear Karen Garrett: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on January 24, 2018, the Arkansas Peer Review Committee accepted
the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is  November
30, 2020. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and support of the profession's practice-monitoring programs.

Sincerely,

Randy Milligan
Peer Review Committee Chair
rmilligan@thomasthomasllp.com 501-375-2025

Arkansas Society of CPAs

CC: John Davis, Gina Moran

Firm Number:  900010085066    Review Number:  553841  

 
 

 

 


